Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

From: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 8:47 AM

To: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

Subject: FW: LATE COMMENT RECEIVED REGARDING PROPOSED REVISED POU/POE REGULATIONS
Attachments: jack_rice.pdf

Please print.

From: Tyler, Courtney@Waterboards

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 1:18 PM

To: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards <melissa.hall@waterboards.ca.gov>; Bartson, Mark@Waterboards
<Mark.Bartson@waterboards.ca.gov>

Cc: Lauffer, Michael@Waterboards <michael.lauffer@waterboards.ca.gov>

Subject: LATE COMMENT RECEIVED REGARDING PROPOSED REVISED POU/POE REGULATIONS

Good Afternoon,

Attached is a late comment received from the California Farm Bureau Federation (Jack Rice). This letter will not be
distributed to the Board Members.

Thank you,
Courtney
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